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March 14, 2020


Bartell Community Theatre Cancels Performances Through April 13 

The Bartell Theatre's highest priority is the well being of our patrons, performers, employees, & 
volunteers. Because of the risk public gatherings pose in the transmission of the novel strain of 
coronavirus that causes COVID-19, we are cancelling all performances and events at the 
Bartell through Monday, April 13.  


Ticket holders may contact the Bartell box office for a full refund or may consider their ticket to 
be a tax-deductible donation.  


Information about COVID-19 is available from the Wisconsin Department of Health Services 
at dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19.


Michael Donnelly

President, Gerald A. Bartell Community Theatre Foundation
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